Miss
Linda
rode
the
train
on Dec.
7th.
She
had
fun
joining
with Jessica and girls
as they sang Christ-
mas carols as the
train traveled. (having
a captive audience
makes it easy!)

Mark did a great job
also as our conductor!

We, the staff, are
planning a January
meeting to review this
year’s effort and be-
ginning planning for
2014.

Branch District Library
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wWhithout Birds.

January 2014

Looking ahead:\
January

Wings of Freedom:
A unique presenta-
tion of WWII planes
and those who flew
them. Presented by:
Mike Kelly on Satur-
day, Jan 11 @ 1pm

ABC’s of Aquari-
ums:

Joel Gambling of Sea
Dweller’s & Friends
will join us on Satur-
day, Jan,18 @1 pm
with lots of cool
aquarium related

Around the World: 2
Stories & Crafts.

Using tales from
around the world,

we’ll have plenty of

fun. This event is in
conjunction with the
DBA'’s Ice Festival.



Our Thursday afternoon
Homeschool group was busy this
month. They made Christmas

ornaments and cards for a local

assisted living place, Vista m T
Heights. Evette shared her ori-
gami skill with a group of the

older children.

They also did presentations
based on Christmas around the
world. Each child chose a coun-

try to share facts, Christmas
traditions and food!
Oh, what fun!
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